
COWICHAN VALLEY 

TRAIL

FROM THE CROSSING AT 

COWICHAN LAKE ROAD 

TO HOLIDAY LANE 

APRIL 1-4, 2025 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

The Cowichan Valley Trail from the crossing at 

Cowichan Lake Road heading East to Holiday Lane 

will be closed for maintenance from April 1st-4th 

between 8am-5pm daily. During the temporary closure, 

users will be required to use alternate routes.  

 

Please obey all posted signage and barriers.


